
-----Original Message-----
From: 
Sent: Wednesday, 4 July 2018 3:39 PM
To: Climate Consultation <ZCB@mfe.govt.nz>
Subject: Climate Change

Dear Minister
Please advise me on your policy regarding Atmospheric injection of nano particles of aluminium barium
etc.Commonly found in “Chem Trails”;common in the US & Europe and recently observed in this
country.GreenPeace tell me this is an urban myth.!!! I trust your Govt are not so in the dark as to what is
happening in the world.I look forward to your reply.

Sent from my iPhone
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